From: CARREIRO

Sent: Friday, September 22, 2023 8:59 AM To: Rahman, Corrine <<u>crahman@london.ca</u>>

Cc: SPPC < sppc@london.ca >

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Hub

Good morning Corrine

I was appalled when the news for the hub at 705 Fanshawe rd was announced. It is very closed to our neighbour hood and as you know we have had a lot of break ins in the last few months. I agree that that people need homes but not in our neighborhood, we expect you to challenge this idea.

Regards

Jack and Nancy Carreiro